
07/10/2018 

MR Eugene van der Kwartel 
84A Rose ave AVE 
Wheeler Heights NSW 2097 
mistral27@optusnet.com.au 

RE: DA2018/1481 - 1 / 0 Veterans Parade NARRABEEN NSW 2101

As a family we oppose this application. There is no need to built and install a stand alone tower 
when other options are available for example installing tele communicates on the tallest 
building within the war vets. Clearly its these people who need it!

We live diagonally across from the last house on Lantana Ave, our outlook is bushland looking 
down onto Narrabeen Lakes and up toward Terry Hills.Its quite, serene and we get a kick every 
time we sit out on our balcony and take in the beauty of it all. We not only enjoy the scenery 
but the wild life is fantastic ranging from possums, bandicoots, bats, tree frog owls, rosellas, 
parrots, cockatoos, kookaburras, green tree snakes and pythons just to name a few. I can't see 
how a 40m tower is going to blend into the environment and not have an impact on the native 
fauna, not to mention how ugly it will look and ruin the landscape. The proposed site is directly 
inline with our outlook on the bush, this is really upsetting.

These towers should not be built near any residential homes. The emissions generated from 
this tower over time are not conclusive as yet but are you willing to put people at risk? 

Say no to this development.
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